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FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
Office of Energy Projects 

Division of Dam Safety and lmpectfom - San Francisco Regional Office 
901 Market Sheet, Suite 350, San Francisco, California 94103 

(41S) 369.3300 Office (415) 369-3322 Fats/mile 

August 17, 2004 

In reply, refer to: 
Project No. 2079-CA 
NATDAM No. CA00856 

Stephen J. Jones, Power System Manager 
Placer County Water Agency (PCWA) 
24625 Harrison St 
P.O. Box 667 
Foresthill, CA 95631 

RE: L.L. Anderson Dam Progress Report and Corps of  Engineers Coordination 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

We received your letter dated August 9, 2004 that transmitted a report on the 
Corps of  Engineer's (Corps) progress on the proposed spillway improvement at the 
subject dam and PCWA's coordination with the Corps on the project. We understand 
that coordination meetings that included the Corps and PCWA have been held to discuss 
design alternatives, project management, and environment issues over the past five 
months. As you discussed on the telephone with Mr. John Onderdonk of  my staffon 
August 16, 2004, please provide our office with advanced notice on any project related 
meetings with the Corps that occur in the future. Thank you for your continued 
cooperation in this aspect of  the Commission's dam safety program. If  you should have 
any questions please contact Mr. John Onderdonk at (415) 369-3339, or by e-mail at 
j ohn.ouderdonk(~ferc.gov. 

Sincczely, 

TAKERS[ y~Hfl'A 

Takeshi Yamashita, P.E. 
Regional Engineer 


	1: PCWA-L-052


